
 

Friday 13th November 2020 

Christmas is coming! 

Christmas will be a little bit different this year due to the covid restrictions, but our staff are already working 

hard to plan as many events as possible, to keep this time of year as exciting for the children as we can. 

Unfortunately, under current guidance, we will not be able to swap Christmas cards in school, although this 

may change.  

Some Christmas Dates: 

8th December 2020– Mrs Barber’s Bearpark Brilliant Bauble Workshop 

11th December 2020– Pantomime in classes and Christmas Dinner  

17th December 2020– Class Parties 

We will be producing a Christmas Production on Facebook and are currently working on the design 

of this. Further information will follow in the coming weeks.   

Our Community Garden 

The work on our school garden is now underway. If you are creative, or  have a trade/experience that you 

would be willing to share in our garden, please do not hesitate to email school.  

Communication with Teachers 

Please continue to email school if you need a message passed onto your child’s class teacher. You could also 

phone the school office and ask for your child’s teacher to phone you back after school.  

Things to look forward to next week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid-19   Please get any Covid symptoms tested, to keep our staff and pupils safe.  If your 

child has symptoms during the weekend, please email school to let us know.  

Monday Yoga workshops with Christine  

 

Tuesday Andrew Scothern Gymnastics workshop  

Wednesday Amy’s singing in classes 

 

Thursday Nasal Flu Sprays with School Nurses 

Pippa Bell    Magic Lantern Art workshops 

Friday Ant’s Motor Skills groups 

Pippa Bell    Magic Lantern Art Workshops 


